
Notice for current Graduate Students 
 

Graduate students who wish to attend any seminars scheduled during the 
TA section hours (highlighted in red in the two files linked above) must 
inform Dr. Richard Brown one month BEFORE THE BEGINNING OF THE 
SEMESTER of their intention. Effort will be made to accommodate their 
requests. Failure to do so may result in being assigned a section conflicting 
with their seminar of choice. 
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